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19/10/2023  19:00:372023/3285/P OBJ Stephanie Foster I oppose the changes to extend hours for playing live or recorded music at The Forge site.

There are new residences and hotel premises on the street directly opposite since 2013/0739/P was refused.

In addition, there is already a mismanagement of people queuing on the street with patrons dangerously 

spilling onto the road.
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